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Dear Mr. Eby,

Last year | sent you a letter, a copy of my book, Heidi Dawn Klompas: Missed
Opportunities, and a draft copy of The Wrongful Death Accountability Act, regarding the
Family Compensation Act's unfairness to the bereaved families of children, seniors, and
people living with disabilities.

Our group, The Wrongful Death Law Reform Society of B.C., respectfully requests a
meeting with you and the Premier, if possible, to discuss why this province needs to
replace the Family Compensation Act with a Wrongful Death Accountability Act.

| sent the same package to each of the new and re-elected NDP and Green Party MLAs
and received a few responses. Each response was positive in nature and each
suggested that we meet with you to move this new law forward.

We shall make ourselves available for a meeting at your convenience. | hope to hear
from you soon.

Sincerely,

Catherine S. Adamson

President,

Wrongful Death Law Reform Society of B.C.
Website: intheirname.ca




